
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cupernham Infant School  

Newsletter – W/c 30th March 2020 

Dear Families, 
On behalf of all the staff, thank you for your kind messages and continued support.  Things feel a 
little bit strange at the moment, the school feels very empty. I have really enjoyed looking at your 
photos you have been sending, lots of lovely learning going on and also children just having fun!  
Also, I have loved seeing all the rainbows children have drawn and put up in their windows, if you 
haven’t put one in yours then why not have a go.  The rainbows aim to make people smile while 
they’re walking by, and also offer a message of hope in these tricky times. Over the next couple 
of weeks, I will be recording a few surprise messages for you all to watch and I will be setting a 
challenge for all the teachers to record themselves reading a story, including me!  Make sure you 

look out for those on the website!  Take care and stay safe everyone.    Mr. D. Wells 

 Messages from the Teachers 

 

 

 

 

Hi Kingfishers! I’m sorry I 

had to dash off without 

saying goodbye but I am 

thinking of you all! Stay safe 

and I can’t wait to see you all 

soon. From Miss Freeman.  

 

Hello my lovely Wrens! I miss 

all of your smiley faces making 

me giggle every day! I hope you 

are all staying safe, I’ve loved 

seeing all of your home 

learning! I can’t wait to see you 

all soon. From Miss Vinney   

Hi Nightingales, I have been 

working hard on my diary, have 

you started yours yet? I am 

missing you all lots. If you are 

bored, please write me a letter 

and post it to school. Love Mrs 

Morgan.  

 

Penguins! I miss all of our 

laughter and fun times very 

much. I hope you are all 

staying safe at home and 

looking after yourselves. 

Looking forward to seeing you 

all again soon for a class group 

hug. Mrs Parry  

 

Hello to all the lovely children 

in Sparrows Class! I miss you all 

very much! I hope you are all 

having fun and staying safe at 

home with your families! 

Hopefully I will be able to see 

you all soon. Love Miss Bailey 

 

Hello to the wonderful 

Nightingales out there! I hope 

you are all having lots of fun at 

home (and learning lots too!) I 

miss you all very much. Keep 

smiling and I will see you soon! 

Mr Guy 

Hello to all of the awesome 

Robins! I miss you all ever so 

much but have been smiling 

lots when I’ve seen your home 

learning.  I am looking forward 

to seeing you all again soon.  

Stay safe. From Miss Kirby  

 

 

 

Hello to all you super Owls! I’m 

missing you all so much but I’m 

sure you’re having lots of fun in 

the sunshine. It has been lovely 

seeing your home learning and 

I can’t wait to see you all soon. 

Stay safe and keep smiling. 

Miss Appleby  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Take Care & Keep Safe Everyone. 

'Keeeeeeeeeep.... reading! 

It will take you on mini-

adventures while you can't 

leave your house. Read 

anything; stories, Lego 

instructions, recipes, 

anything. I look forward to 

hearing about what we 

should add to our Bookflix 

wall when we all get back 

together. Thinking of you. 

Love Ms Whitfield.  

Hello Everybody, I hope you 

are enjoying the sunshine 

and looking after each 

other – I’m looking forward 

to seeing you all again soon.  

Keep making those 

colourful rainbows and 

smile!   Mrs Thompson                         

 

Hi to you all! Hope you are 

staying safe and having a 

lovely time with your families.  

School is very quiet at the 

moment and I’m missing you 

all so much.  Keep amazing me 

with your fantastic home 

learning and gorgeous photos.  

Best wishes Mrs Turski  

Hello to all of the lovely 

Sparrows! I hope you are all 

well and enjoying some time at 

home, I miss not seeing you all 

at school! I hope you are 

staying safe, hopefully see you 

back at school soon! Love Mrs 

Birkinshaw 

 

 

 

Hello to all the wonderful 

Woodpeckers! I miss seeing all 

your lovely smiley faces and 

looking at all your fantastic 

work. I am looking forward to 

seeing you all soon! Miss Mole  

 

Hi Everyone! I hope you are 

keeping well and having a 

great time at home with 

your families. I am excited 

about seeing you all back in 

school soon! Mrs Pattison 

 

 

 

Hello Hummingbirds!  It has 

been lovely seeing your 

home learning and I can’t 

wait to see you all soon. Stay 

safe and keep smiling. Miss 

Bailey 


